
Resolution authorizing the Director of Human Resources to seek proposals from qualified vendors to provide 

pharmacy benefit management services for the term January 1, 2015 through December 31, 2017. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

RESOLUTION 
 

WHEREAS, the agreement between the City of La Crosse and Navitus Heath Solutions to 

provide pharmacy benefit manager services for the prescription drug benefit contained in the City’s 

self funded medical benefit plan will expire December 31, 2014. 

 

 WHEREAS, it is the objective of the City to seek proposals from qualified vendors for 

pharmacy benefit manager services for the term January 1, 2015 through December 31, 2017. 

 

 NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Human Resources Department is hereby 

authorized to seek proposals from third party vendors to provide pharmacy benefit manager services 

for the City’s prescription drug benefit, and  

 

 BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Human Resources Department shall conclude the 

competitive purchasing process for third party pharmacy benefit manager services report their 

recommendations to the Mayor and Common Council for contract approval.  

 

 


